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All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 the playground screen 

Golden Book Pupils 

Cygnet Charlee & Charlotte 

Kingfisher Dawid & Mara 

Woodpecker Matei-Nicolae & Bella 

Owl Jorgie & Henry 

Attendance 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 95% 
 

Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Owl class who attained the highest class 
attendance this week with 97%. 

Team Points 

Well done to Maple Team who achieved the most points this week with 48 points. 

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

Universal Infant Free School Meals  

 
Remember that every child from Reception to Year 2 is entitled to a 

FREE hot meal everyday, regardless of your family circumstance your child is 
entitled. Our provider BAM has recently produced a new autumn menu and with food 
being cooked fresh on a daily basis children really are getting a hot and healthy meal. 
If you would like your child to receive a hot meal then please pop along and see one 
of our friendly office staff or speak to your child’s class teacher to ensure your child is 
signed up.  

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


Magic Breakfast 

 

 

 

  is happening at Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy  
 
The aim of the national school breakfast programme is to ensure no child starts 
the school day too hungry to learn. 
 
Magic breakfast bagels are served to our children every day of the week from 
8.45, when they arrive at school in the morning.  
 
Do you require childcare earlier? Our friendly, nurturing and caring teaching 
assistants run our daily breakfast club from 8am. This is at a cost of only £2 per 
day and covers the cost of supervision of your child. Children are then fed cere-
als and bagels from the magic breakfast provision.  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Payments and Forms 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Could all payments of cash or cheques be posted into the 
“Payment Deposit” box and all forms - into “Forms” box or  
handed into the school office  
 
Thank you. 
 
 



Upcoming Dates - all dates can be found on our website 

 

Inspire ‘Phonics’ Week Monday 23rd September: 
Woodpecker Class - 9:00-10:15 
Owl Class - 2pm—3:15pm 
  
Tuesday 24th September : 
Robin Class - 9:00-10:15 
Wren Class: 2pm - 3:15pm 
 
Wednesday 25th September: 
Kingfisher Class - 9:00-10:15 

Y2 Maths Workshops for parents with Mrs 
Norman 

Wednesday 25th September at 
2:30pm 

Parents Evening for Y1 & Y2 Tuesday 1st October 3.30pm - 
5.30pm 
Thursday 3rd October 3.30pm - 
5.30pm 

Geography Week Monday 7th October - Friday 
11th October 

Author of Lucy’s Blue Day  Assembly Tuesday, 15th October 

Nursery Parents meeting Friday 18th October 

Harvest Service in St Michaels Church 
All parents welcome 

Tuesday 22nd October at 2pm 
 
 


